
The District of Lillooet 
615 Main Street, PO Box 610, Lillooet, BC VOK 1V0 

Tel: (250) 256-4289 Pax: (250) 256-4288 
E-mail: cityhall@lillooetbc.ca 

April 30, 2019 
MAYOR'S OFFICE 

MAY 0 2 2019 
VICTORIA, B.C. 

Mayor Lisa Helps 
City of Victoria 
No. 1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC 
V8W 1P6 

Dear Ms. Helps, 

RE: Support for the City of Victoria resolution 'Shifting Investment to Low-
Emission Transportation 

At the April 15, 2019 Regular Meeting of Council, the Council of the District of Lillooet 
passed the following resolution: 

THAT Correspondence from Victoria Mayor, Lisa Helps, regarding 'Support for 
Resolutions' dated March 13, 2019 be received; and 

THAT Council support the resolution 'Shifting Investment to Low-Emission 
Transportation' from the City of Victoria specifically to express our interest in passenger 
rail service from the GVA to BC's interior in the form of incentives for private sector 
businesses to provide passenger rail service; and 

THAT the article 'A Railway Runs Through It' written by Rick Crosby and published by 
Pigue Newsmagazine on March 24, 2019, be included. 

Yours truly, 

Joni L'Heureux 
Acting Corporate Officer 
District of Lillooet 

LillooetBC.ca 




